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  Are you aged  16  -   17?   Or a parent or  carer of a   16  -   17 year  old that you  are concerned  about?   You no longer need to see a doctor or other professional  to make contact with Child and Adolescent Mental Health  Services (CAMHS). You can now refer yourself directly.   For more information about the service  please visit     www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/children - and - young - people       CY   007.14    

Are you experiencing anxiety, stress or  other emotional issues?   Introducing a new service for Buckinghamshire  

The self - referral telephone number is  01865 902515 and it is  open from 9am to 5pm, Monday to Friday.   You will speak to a specially trained professional who will ask  you some questions and talk to you about how they can help.   Don’t forget that you can also get help by speaking to your  GP, schoo l health nurse, teacher or health worker.  


